
 
 
 
Postdoctoral Fellowships in Cognitive Neuroscience and Stroke Neurorehabilitation 
 
The Rotman Research Institute, Baycrest 
Toronto, Ontario 
Canada 
 
The Rotman Research Institute of Baycrest is offering a research fellowship in cognitive 
neuroscience and neurorehabilitation in the laboratory of Dr. Brian Levine in collaboration with a 
team of researchers including other scientists at the Rotman Research Institute, Sunnybrook 
Health Sciences Center, and the Heart and Stroke Foundation of Ontario Centre for Stroke 
Recovery. The projects concern analysis of large-scale network changes following mild stroke 
combined with cognitive rehabilitation. The fellow will be exposed to multimodal neuroimaging 
methodologies (structural and functional neuroimaging (fMRI), EEG, and 
magnetoencephalography).  The starting date is negotiable, but preferably in the spring of 2010.  
The duration of the fellowship is two years, with the option of continuing for a third year. 
Bursaries are in line with the fellowship scales of the Canadian Institutes of Health Research and 
include an allowance for travel and research expenses.  Applicants should have a Ph.D., M.D. or 
equivalent degree.  The Rotman Research Institute welcomes applications from all qualified 
individuals, including members of visible groups, minorities, women, aboriginal persons, and 
persons with disabilities.  All qualified candidates are encouraged to apply; however, Canadians 
and permanent residents will be given priority.    
 
All staff have an obligation to contribute to maintaining a safe care environment for clients, 
families, and visitors and a safe work environment for staff, students/researchers, physicians 
and volunteers. 
 
Applicants should submit a C.V. and relevant reprints, together with a cover letter describing 
current research interests and future research goals, and also arrange to have three letters of 
reference sent independently to Dr. Brian Levine, Rotman Research Institute, Baycrest Center for 
Geriatric Care, 3560 Bathurst Street, Toronto, Ontario, M6A 2E1, Canada.  
Email: lpaolucci@rotman-baycrest.on.ca 
 
Application review will begin February 26, 2010 and will continue until the position is filled.  
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